
 

 

 

 

 

November 3, 2023 Update 

Design & Space Planning Updates 
 

• On November 10, the Multi-Disciplinary Staff Team of employees will regroup and learn 
about seven different (big picture) design options for remodel and new construction from 
our Architect Partners. 
 

• The design options are based on employee feedback sessions, space surveys, projected 
population growth and previous Multi-Disciplinary Staff Team sessions which evaluated 
workflows for patient care throughout our entire organization, including the hospital and 
clinics. 
 

• Multi-Disciplinary Staff Team includes the following employees: Alex Brakstad, Alison 
Weigley, Anna Engle, Austin Swopes, Dr. Ben Rhoades, Bernadette Berney, Brigitte Lowe, 
Carly Scholz, Carrie Coen, Chris Jensen, Corrine Phillips, Danna Rose, David Rees, Dr. Ed 
Tingstad, Dr. Guillermo Modad, Dustene Johnston, Ed Harrich, Elizabeth Hillman, Erin 
Sedam, Janine Maines, Jeannie Eylar, Jennifer Matera, Jennifer Saarela, Jesse Paul, John 
O'Bryan, Kaitie Ballester, Karly Port, Dr. Katie Hryniewicz, Keri Jones, Lisa Cordodor, Matt 
Forge, Melissa Anderson, Pat Wuestney, Dr. Pete Mikkelsen, Saurav Shrestha, Shelley Bull, 
Stephanie Knewbow, Steve Febus, Tracy Manderville, Trisha Quiring, Verna Yockey 
 

• The Multi-Disciplinary Staff Team will provide feedback to guide big picture design 
recommendations. This work will take place over the month of Nov. and will also include the 
Facilities Planning Committee, and Strategic Planning Committee.  
 

• As a public hospital, our recommended big picture design will go to our elected Board of 
Commissioners for a final vote. 
 

• Starting in Jan., large and small group work sessions with employees, architect partners 
and our contractor will guide decisions for detailed floorplans.   

 
 

Stay in the know:  
pullmanregional.org/internal 


